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June 19, 2020 
 
Dear Kentfield School District (KSD) Community: 
 
On behalf of the KSD Board of Trustees, I want to thank you for your patience and 
partnership as we have collectively navigated the uncertainty and impact of COVID-19. 
We’ve spent these last few months fluidly accepting updates from our Public Health 
officials and wondering what the future of our school programs might look like. 
 
Yesterday, June 18, the Marin Public Health and Marin County Office of Education 
issued A Public Health Guided Return to Site Based Instruction (Spanish language 
version), which provides us maximum flexibility with serving students directly on site. As 
we digest this information we are taking into account feedback from all our stakeholders 
to inform what is best for our KSD community. As shared at the June 18th Office Hours, 
we recognize that Distance Learning may have been a challenge for members of our 
community. So, as we move into this next phase, we want to carefully and methodically 
outline an instructional plan that embraces the necessary safety protocols outlined by 
Public Health while offering an educational program that is conducive for all our 
students. 
 
As previously shared, I am committed to continuing to update our community and offer a 
forum to respond to questions and concerns via District Office hours throughout the 
summer months (Thursdays at 4:00pm - link provided below). My hope is that prior to 
the end of the month I will be able to share the instructional programing we plan to 
implement in the fall, as well as the final school safety guide for school operations. 
 
Please know we appreciate your engagement and patience in this process as we all 
have the common goal of doing what is best for the safety and well-being of our 
students and staff. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Raquel Rose 
Incoming Superintendent, Kentfield School District 
rrose@kentfieldschools.org 
 

KSD Superintendent Community Office Hours – Thursdays at 4:00pm 
Zoom Link:  
https://kentfieldschools.zoom.us/j/87061646014?pwd=UVlwYTJUZ3VacDhOWEFaWXp
zemtvUT09 
Password: 286187 
Or Telephone: 
+1 669 900 9128 
Webinar ID: 870 6164 6014 
Password: 286187 
Or iPhone one-tap: +16699009128,,87061646014#,,,,0#,,286187# 

 

https://www.marinhhs.org/public-health
https://www.marinschools.org/
https://kentfieldschools.org/documents/1050/Public_Health_Guided_Return_to_Site-Based_Classroom_Instruction_FINAL_6-18-20.pdf
https://kentfieldschools.org/documents/1051/Public_Health_Guided_Return_to_Site-Based_Classroom_Instruction_FINAL_6.18.20_SPN.pdf
https://kentfieldschools.org/documents/1051/Public_Health_Guided_Return_to_Site-Based_Classroom_Instruction_FINAL_6.18.20_SPN.pdf
https://www.kentfieldschools.org/news/virtual-office-hours-archives/
https://kentfieldschools.zoom.us/j/87061646014?pwd=UVlwYTJUZ3VacDhOWEFaWXpzemtvUT09



